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Axelson, John

From: Axelson, John

Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2011 10:07 AM

To: ‘Jim Wieger'

Cc: jpchonka@netscape.net; Willis, Rob; Lindblom, Steven
Subject: RE: Christiansen Lease

lim,

Thank you for the update. | hope to stop by the location later this week to document the progress that has been made.
lohn

lohn Axelson, P.G.

Environmental Protection Specialist, Northeast Region
Colorado Qil & Gas Conservation Commission

Phone: 303-637-7178

Cell: 303-877-9964

Fax: 303-637-7179

From: Jim Wieger [mailto: jimwieger@gwestoffice.net]
Sent: Monday, August 01, 2011 2:26 PM

To: Axelson, John

Cc: jpchonka@netscape.net

Subject: Christiansen Lease

Hi John,

Our ongoing activities on the Christiansen lease include the excavation of contaminated soil from the roads and tank
battery and placement on plastic. This was completed 7/28/11. From field estimates, there appears to be a couple of
thousand cubic yards. We are still waiting on landfill approval for disposal of the soil in nearby counties.

The skim pit bypass system is getting final plumbing installed. While we have been waiting on the bypass, we have been
injecting all but a minor amount of produced water. The remaining water has been discharged into the earth skim pit and
pumped back into the treatment system to flush some of the oil from the pit banks.

| will update you on the final disposition of the soil once that determination has been made.
Thanks,

Jim Wieger

John Axelson, P.G. 1
Environmental Protection Specialist



